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 23rd August 2016 

 
Dear Chris, 
 

Mayhill Integrated Primary Care and Family Centre  
 
I write further to the proposal submitted by the City and County of Swansea 
(“the Council”) on 15th August 2016 detailing a request to increase the amount 
of funding from the Welsh Ministers for the delivery of the Primary Care and 
Family Centre in Mayhill. 
 
The award of funding of £400,000 provided by the Welsh Ministers for the 
Mayhill Primary Care and Family Centre was contained within a funding award 
letter dated 27th June 2012. 
 
Having considered the Council’s request, I can confirm the Welsh Ministers 
are agreeable to increasing the award from £400,000 to £567,000. Please be 
aware however, this is the last occasion on which Welsh Government Officials 
will seek approval from Welsh Ministers to consider extending this award of 
funding. 
 
All other terms and conditions provided in the funding award letter dated 27 th 
June 2012 will remain in full force, subject to this agreed variation.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Signed by Kath Palmer   

Deputy Director, Homes and Places   

Under authority of the Cabinet Secretary for Communities and Children 

One of the Welsh Ministers. 


